
Sunday Worship Services & Bible Study Schedule 

 9:00 a.m. The Classic Gathering, Sanctuary 
 10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
 11:15 a.m. The Gathering, Great Hall 
  Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Fellowship Hall 
  Forest Community Church, The Foundry 
 2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
 5:00 p.m. Brazilian American Baptist Church, Chapel 

Church Financial Report Through August 18, 2019 

Last Year Giving YTD: $2,036,409 This Year Giving YTD: $2,110,130  

Events for August 25—September 1, 2019  

 

Sunday, August 25 Sunday School  Worker Recognition 

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Children’s Building Upstairs 

 

Tuesday, August 27 

      6:30 a.m.  Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Offsite 

      8:00 a.m.  Discovery Bible Study, B209 

      9:00 a.m.  JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 

 

Wednesday, August 28   

 4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night meal, Great Hall 

 6:00 p.m. Pastor’s Bible study, “Backyard Missions”, Great Hall 

 6:45 p.m.  Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 7:15 p.m. Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

  Forge Fall Kickoff, FBC Plano Park  

 

Sunday, September 1 No Evening Activities 
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CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

$5 Gift Card Donations Needed - We are doing a special "Fish Bowl Night" at AWANA, 

and we are requesting donations of $5 gift cards to places families with children would 

enjoy (fast food restaurants, Walmart, Target, etc.). Please bring donations to the 

Children's Ministry Office on or before Wednesday, October 2.  
 

Children's Choirs - We will begin Children's Choirs on Wednesday, September 25, 6:00 

-7:00 p.m. in the Children's Ministry area upstairs.  Children's Choirs are open to 

children 18 months through 5th grade.  
 

Fall Fest - Save the date for this year's fall fest - October 26 from 5:00-8:00 p.m. right 

here at FBC Plano! This year the theme will be The Greatest Carnival - more info to 

come!  

Thank you for serving in Extended Teaching Care (ETC) TODAY -  

The Classic Gathering – Debbie Weaver  

Wednesday Nights @ First Baptist Plano -    

Pastor’s Study:  This past Wednesday night we began a new Wednesday night 

Pastor’s series, "Backyard Missions", focusing on the ALL PEOPLE aspect of FBC 

Plano's Mission Statement.  Please join us after the family meal on Wednesday 

evenings.  You don't want to miss this series!  
 

Meal: A new school year and new Fall programming means a new sign up for the 

Wednesday Night Family meal. Even if you have had a standing reservation, you 

will need to sign up again. (TODAY is the deadline for the new standing 

reservation list.) Sign up with the church office at 972-424-8551 or email 

kristieo@fbcplano.org. We'd love to have more of our church family join us for 

supper on Wednesday evenings from 4:45-6:00 p.m. Cost is $5 per person. Kids 

under 12 eat free, but will still need to make a reservation.   

 

Help for Meadows Elementary - We are going to be collecting new and used shirts 

and pants, as well as new underwear for students at Meadows Elementary who have 

an accident at school and need to change clothes.  Items are needed for both boys and 

girls ages 4-7.  Please drop donations off in the Children’s Ministry Office. 

 

Women’s Thursday Morning Bible Study - Women’s Thursday Morning Bible Study 

begins Thursday, September 5 at 9:30 -11:30 a.m.  We will meet in B201. This study is 

the God of Covenant, by Jen Wilkin. It is a study of Genesis 12-50. Workbooks will be 

available for purchase at the first study for $15.00. 

 

Foundations - This 11-week class for adults, based on the study Growing Strong in 

God’s Family, will be led by Russ and Megan Schuler. It is a basic Christianity 101 class 

designed to build a strong foundation through enriching Bible study, scripture memory 

and group interaction.  We will begin Sunday, September 8 at 10:05 a.m. in B207.   

 

Widow-Widower Banquet -   Join us Saturday, September 14 from 6:00—8:00 p.m. in 

the Great Hall for an evening of fellowship hosted by the deacons of First Baptist Plano. 

The evening’s entertainment will be presented by tenor, Scot R. Cameron.  Please RSVP 

by Sunday, September 8 by calling 972-424-8551 or visit the church office on Sunday 

mornings. Transportation is provided upon request.  

 

September Fun Bunch Luncheon - Adults all ages join us Tuesday, September 17 for 

lunch at Noon and a program featuring magician Russell Turner. Russell will be 

presenting “The Mystery and Merriment of Magic.” His act won the trophy at the Texas 

Convention of Magicians contest and another act won the Dallas Area Magicians Group 

Contest. Make your $3.00 lunch reservation in the church office by September 10.  

Welcome Team Serving Today 

Paul Burrow, Rod & Darla Emerson, Danny & Lana Mayfield, Olumide & Deji Okunlola, 

Judy & Angela Ross, Lindsey Scott, Charles Skinner, Jim Smith,  

Paul Torres, and Bruce Welsh 

STUDENT MINISTRY 

Fall Kickoff - Join us for our Fall Kickoff with some Bubble Soccer on Wednesday, 

August 28 at the church (across the street, behind the garden) from 7:15-8:45 p.m. 

 

Important Dates - Plano Planning & Zoning Committee will meet on September 3 at 7:00 

p.m.  The Plano City Council will meet on September 23 at 7:00 p.m.  Both meetings will be 

held in the Municipal Office.  Church members are encouraged to attend.   

    

Celebrate Christmas Choir - The Sanctuary Choir has begun working on this year’s 

Celebrate Christmas program.  We would love to have more voices in this year’s choir.  

Why don’t you join us?  Rehearsals are Wednesday nights  from 7:15-8:45 p.m.   
 

Feeding the Hungry... in our neighborhood - On the first Sunday of each month, FBC 

Plano collects donations for Willowcreek Food Pantry in East Plano and for the FBC 

Plano Food Pantry.  Collection barrels are located in the West Welcome Center and 

Berry Building. NEXT SUNDAY, September 1, is a collection Sunday.   Suggested items 

to donate: boxes of macaroni and cheese, spaghetti sauce, peanut butter, 

canned vegetables, cranberry sauce, canned beans, canned soups, canned chili, and 

canned tuna. Please bring your donated items only on the designated Sundays. 


